

## **School Notice**

Friday 27th August



Kia ora and Greetings, Welcome to Friday,



Thank you for supporting your child/ren, our students, to engage in their learning.

We understand that all schools nationally are reporting a slow start to students engaging in school work at home, but over the last few days this is picking up. Which is vital.

Our thinking is that, regardless of whether it is Level 4 or 3, next week we will still be in lockdown.

I am very aware of the risks to achievement if students fall out of the habits of learning. So, I am asking whanau please to support their children to spend some regular time each day working in their learning. This can be a workbook, google classroom, or even just reading. But, please support your child/ren to stay engaged in the routines of learning.

If you haven't collected them yet, please collect workbooks from the Pataka Pukapuka (book storehouse) outside the front of our school by Gate 3.



Hopefully everyone in your bubble is still on speaking terms, and things aren't too stressed.



But your bubble would be completely normal if it wasn't always plain sailing!

If you are worried about your child's wellbeing please text or call our Head Counsellor, Leonie, on **021 871 094.** 

## Stay Safe, Keep Well, Please Look After Yourselves



It has been a long week, - for all of us.

Please take some time this weekend to change your routines. Go for that walk to the park that you've been thinking about (3).



But please do so safely. Wear your mask – and take the time to smile.



He waka eke noa • We are all in this together Arohanui.

